
Dear Friends,

We hope that this update finds you well.

2020 has been a roller coaster of events, emotions and challenges for all of us.  
We feel loss even if we haven’t lost a loved one this year. We feel the loss of spending 
time with beloved friends and family.  Some feel the loss of a job. All of us feel the 
loss of routine and predictability. Life was simpler when you only had to worry 
about your wallet, keys and cell phone when you left home. Now, we add items  
such as masks and hand sanitizer to this list of essentials.

Despite COVID-19, the Food Bank has witnessed incredible resilience, kindness 
and humanity. Clients have been grateful for different but uninterrupted access  
to services. Our agencies have been thankful for a continual supply of food,  
food related items and PPE.  

At the Food Bank, we have lots to appreciate – our volunteers who put on 
their masks and gloves and continued to contribute, and our donors who have 
continuously supported us throughout 2020. We are grateful for the kind words  
of support from so many.

On behalf of Edmonton’s Food Bank, we wish you peace, health, and happiness, 
now and into 2021.

Warmest wishes always, 

Marjorie Bencz, CM 
Executive Director 

Auction info



for tickets visit winterwonderforest.ca

TELEVISION SPECIAL
December 19th, 2020      5:00-6:00 PM      CTV Edmonton

Gather with your family to enjoy 
festive music performed by Aaron 

Goodvin, Martin Kerr and other 
     well-known performers. 

  Re�ect on the true 
   meaning of Christmas: 
   to be with loved ones 

   and to give to the 
   less fortunate.

A Musical Christmas
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